
 
 
 

         19th February 2011 
 
 

To The Licensing Officer, 
 
I am writing this letter to support the application for the S.E.V. license at Urban Tiger, 
Northampton, where I have been working as a dancer since September last year. I am a 
single mother and working at the club has provided me with flexible hours and an income 
that supports me and my children. I am very grateful for the work Urban Tiger gives me 
which not only do I enjoy, but also gives me a sense of self-respect and financial 
independence.  
 
In comparison to other clubs I have worked at, Urban Tiger has a very friendly and 
comfortable atmosphere which is felt amongst the dancers, staff and customers. I have 
never felt uneasy or under pressure while doing my job.  
 
I personally feel that this type of club provides a worthwhile service to local men and 
women who are looking for a good night out with entertainment. I have gotten to know 
many of the club’s regular customers who always give us very positive feedback.       
 
Regards, 
 
Nikki Avron  
 
   


